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December 5, 2005 
 
 
Bern Beecham, Chair 
Bay Area Water Supply and Conservation Agency 
155 Bovet Rd., Suite 302 
San Mateo, CA 94402 
 
 RE:  Regional Water System Improvement Program (RWSIP) 
 
 
Dear Chairman Beecham, 
 
Enclosed for the information of your Board and Agency is the letter that the League of Women 
Voters of the Bay Area and the League of Women Voters of San Francisco sent to the San 
Francisco Public Utilities Commission regarding the latest Regional Water System Improvement 
Program Revisions. 
 
We view the RWSIP as an important regional project affecting several counties and a large 
number of water users both inside and outside of the City and County of San Francisco.  In 
particular, we have urged the San Francisco PUC to work closely with the Bay Area Water 
Supply and Conservation Agency (BAWSCA) on this project.  
 
We will continue to monitor this project and to comment on the regional issues that concern us. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Linda Craig, President 
League of Women Voters of the Bay Area 
 
 
Enclosure: Letter to SFPUC, November 21, 2005 
 
Cc: Arthur Jensen, General Manager, BAWSCA 


